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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are writing to provide an update on the remediation work of Building A at Broken Hill 
North Public School. 

Further to the works notification issued on 24 July 2024, we are installing a demountable 
building near Building D and the shaded area.  

Water and electricity connection has started, with furniture installation and moving staff 
resources to follow ahead of completion before Term 4 commences. 

On completion, this demountable building will be used as a staffroom. 

Fencing will be installed around Building A, to prevent access, once this move is completed.  

We are continuing to plan for the future remediation of Building A. 

We have completed the transfer of the library to the old hall in Building C, and classes have 
been relocated across unused teaching spaces in both Building C and Building F. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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